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PTA President’s Message

Happy Fall, everyone! Thank you to those that
participated in Reflections. It was great to see the talent
from Lehi Elementary! Now that we're all settled into the
school year, please remember that we can always use
parent help to implement our awesome PTA programs
that all of our children enjoy. We invite everyone to
come to the PTA Board meetings (held the 1st Tuesday
of every month) and put your two cents in. We'd love

to hear from you! Have a great November, and Happy
Thanksgiving!!

Heather Rasmussen & Amy Grace, Co-Presidents

Meetings are at 3:30

The Lehi Elementary Community
and open to everyone

Council has a new blog for parents

and the community to keep up to JNOV- gg 38%2
te. Check it out at an. 23,
date. Chec out Feb. 20, 2014

www.LehiElementary.blogspot.com March 20, 2014

Choir is held Wednesday
mornings at 8 am (Please be on
time) in the gym. Questions?
Heidi Needles at 801-768-2606.

N Lechi Elementary PTA
Necwsletter -- November

November
8 PTA Board Meeting 10 am
(Please note the NEW day)

8 Reflections Award 1:30 pm
Ceremony

13 Dads and Donuts, 9:15 am
First Grade

27-29th Thanksgiving Break

December
3 PTA Board Meeting
(Faculty Lunchroom)
5 Band & Choir Concert 7 pm

Subject to change. Events updated on the
Lehi Elementary PTA Facebook page.

10 am

Dads ¢ Donuts
November 13th  _ay™®
First Grade - 9:15 am “3

'/If you have children in bramaq
Club, we still need dohations

J

Recess \VVolunteers

Lehi Elementary is looking for volunteers to
help during recess. IF Uou are inferested imn
nelping, simply Qo into the office ond give
them your name ond thedy will help you set
a fime that works for your schedule. Or
sign up for Substitute” servicel

_
Watch for updates on the

Spelling Bee and Science Fair
in January!

| www.facebook.com/

LehiElementaryPTA

Did you know that you can earn money for our school every time you use your rewards card at Smith’s?

Sign-up is easy‘ Next time you shop, just ask the cashier to scan this barcode. ]
You only have to enroll once per year (but you do Lehi Elementary
need to renew if you signed up last year), and Smith’s Lehi, UT
g will donate a percentage of your total yearly purchases
GI.IP AND EARN to Lehi Elementary! Please enroll today!
FREE STU FF And save those Labels for
........ FOR YOUR SCHOOL . Education on the side of soup aoT8 1285 I 4
find out how cans as well as Box Tops! Enrollment Barcode
LabelsForEducation.com




Did you see the school fundraiser? The school is trying to raise
money to purchase a mobile computer lab and other technologies
for the students to use.

Go to
www.charlestonwrap.com

' your smart phone

KITCHEN &

& everﬂ"bz'ng for Yoday's /lw'ng

Orders due
November 1st




